
         
         
         Moms for Liberty Maryland Legislative Committee requests a 

favorable report for SB 0078.  

         We agree with State School Superintendent Dr. Carey Wright when 
she said, “Parents deserve to have students safe at school. Students 
can’t learn if they don’t feel safe.”

         We applaud the action of the 2024 General Assembly in passing HB 
814, but unfortunately, that law is just the first step towards achieving 
school safety.  SB 0078 is necessary to ensure our schools are truly 
safe environments where learning can occur.   It will expand the acts 
for which a minor adjudicated delinquent is required to register with 
the juvenile sex offender registry.  Passing this bill will make certain 
that juvenile sex offenders are not able to attend school in person 
with innocent children.

         Sex offenders do not belong in school.  Unfortunately, people in 
positions of power can sometimes make bad decisions. Passing SB 
0078 will protect innocents from bad decisions made by judges or 
other persons by strengthening protections in the law.

         This legislation represents a forward-thinking approach to the crisis of 
school safety.  Passage of this bill is vital to protecting innocents.

         Moms for Liberty Maryland Legislative Committee urges 
favorable report for SB 0078.


